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Robinwood information 
Dear Parent / Carer,
Please find attached a copy of the suggested clothing list and a personal information form for the trip to Robinwood in January. As mentioned at the introductory meeting, there is no need to buy anything expensive for the trip but I would recommend whatever footwear your child is going to wear is well broken in to avoid painful blisters!  

Please complete the personal information form and return to school no later than Friday 30th November. Please ensure you read the form carefully and complete accurately to ensure the most recent information is passed on the to the Robinwood staff in preparation for the trip.

We will hold a pre-trip meeting on Thursday 10th January at 5:00pm. This should last no longer than an hour and is primarily aimed to pass important information to parents and a chance for parents to pass on any last minute comments or concerns to staff.  The children will be spoken to about the trip separately. Your child therefore does not need to attend this meeting with you. 

Kind regards,

Mr T Jones
image1.png




